
Notice Re. Posting of RFP for Emerging Markets Equity Manager Search 

Friday, February 17, 2017 

ACERA would like to notify interested parties of a delay regarding the posting of the RFP for Emerging 

Markets Equity Manager Search on ACERA’s website. Please check our page regularly for further 

updates.  

 


